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From: Vermont Agency of Transportation <do-not-reply@vtransprojects.com>
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2023 3:48 PM
Subject: Project Updates for the Burlington - Winooski Bridge Project

Project Update 
DATE: September 15, 2023 

PROJECT UPDATE: 

Thank you for signing up for email updates on the Burlington-Winooski Bridge 
project!  

As this project moves forward, we will have many updates to share with the 
community including information about future public meetings, project 
updates, milestones and more.  

Please also refer to the project website for up-to-date information. The 
website can be found here: 
https://burlingtonwinookskibridge.vtransprojects.vermont.gov 

PUBLIC MEETING: 

We invite you to attend our first public meeting on Tuesday, September 19th 
from 6:00 PM to 8:00 PM at the O'Brien Community Center in Winooski, VT. 
Further details are provided below. 

When: 

Tuesday, September 19th 

6:00 PM to 8:00 PM 

Where: 

O'Brien Community Center 

32 Malletts Bay Avenue 

Winooski, VT 05404 

A virtual option will be available to attend the meeting. 

A link will be posted on the project website during the morning of the 19th. 

Limited childcare and light refreshments will be provided. 

Interpretation will be provided in Nepali, Somali, Arabic, and Swahili. 

COMMUNITY EVENT: 

Please join us for a community event that is being hosted by Arts So 
Wonderful. Arts So Wonderful invites all members of the community to join 
them to help repaint and touch up of the existing mural that is located on the 
Winooski side of the bridge. Please drop-in to help paint anytime between the 
hours of 10:00 AM to 6:00 PM.  

This community event is suitable for the entire family. Come to meet your 
neighbors and enjoy light refreshments. Further details are provided below. 

When:  

Saturday, September 23rd 
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10:00 AM to 6:00 PM (drop-in anytime)  

Where:  

Painting event is accessible from the Winooski River Walk 

Paint supplies and light refreshments will be provided. 

For questions, please reach out to Bruce Wilson at (802) 307-8030 or at 
artssowonderful2@gmail.com. You can view the Arts So Wonderful website 
here: https://artssowonderful.com 

FARMER'S MARKET: 

The project team would like to thank everyone who stopped at the project tent 
at the Burlington and Winooski Farmer's Markets over Labor Day weekend. 
The project team had a wonderful time discussing the project details with the 
community members and receiving their feedback. We look forward to 
attending another community event in the near future.  

PROJECT LOCATION: 

The Burlington-Winooski Bridge is located between Burlington and Winooski 
carrying US Routes 2 and 7 over the Winooski River. 

PROJECT SCHEDULE: 

 Phase I - Preliminary Design: 2023 to 2026
 Phase II - Final Design and Construction: 2027 to 2029

CONTACT US: 

If you need immediate assistance, please email Jennifer Zorn at 
jzorn@hntb.com. Or please submit a comment to the project team using the 
project website. 

Sign Up to receive email updates 

To learn more about this project go to the project website 

If you would like to unsubscribe please click here. 


